

July 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Please update your contact information for our general school directory. Your home address, phone number(s) and email address(es) will be included in the directory. Information can be submitted on this form or via email to mproietta@quakerschool.org. The updated directory will be shared with our school community in the fall.

TQS will be sending most correspondence by email. Therefore, we would like to have an email address from you that can be used for school business (including school closings, our weekly Parent Folder and occasional Parent Association notices.) On occasion, correspondence will be sent via postal mail. If you do not have email, please notify the school office, and we will make sure all correspondence is mailed to you or sent home with your child.

To be included in the school directory, all information must be received by September 6, 2018.

Thank you!

Maureen Proietta Executive Assistant to the Head

PLEASE COMPLETE NEXT PAGE

THE QUAKER SCHOOL AT HORSHAM

PARENT DIRECTORY INFORMATION 2018-19

STUDENT NAME			
PARENT NAME(S)			
STREET ADDRESS			
CITY	STATE	ZIP _	
HOME PHONE NUMBER		_	
CELL PHONE NUMBER		_ MOM	_ DAD
CELL PHONE NUMBER		_ MOM	_ DAD
EMAIL ADDRESS		_ MOM	_ DAD
EMAIL ADDRESS		_ MOM	_ DAD
ANY ADDITIONAL INFORMATION YOU'D LIKE TO ADD:			